Dear Legislators:

SB941 & SB945 Gateway to removing your rights once and for all.
I've made this statement several times.

The premise for these two bills is to provide justification for adding more restrictions on the 2nd
Amendment. These bills are so badly written they can to nothing but fail. And that is exactly what the
liberal/communists want. They want another mass shooting, they want more unnecessary deaths
and they don't care who the victims are. And when this crime is committed, the liberal/communists
will blame you and me. This crime will be used to enact more stupid bills until they remove your
rights completely.

Almost twenty years ago the liberal/communists started this anti gun campaign. But they failed in
one respect, watchful citizens that understand the Constitution. These are the same NAZI politicians
that have never suggested any legislation to protect our children. They never put pepper spray or
tasers in our schools. They never put armed guards in our schools. They never propose legislation
to enhance consequences for criminals/felons that use a firearm in the commission of a crime.

Their only action has been to infringe on existing rights of the law abiding and these two poorly
written bills are a prime example. The liberal/communists politicians are totally afraid of you. An
example of that is the OSP presence and recent illegal searches that violate the 4th & 5th
Amendments while entering the Capitol building during the recent senate hearings on these two bills.
They are afraid that you'll wake up one day in the future and use your 2nd Amendment rights for
what our founders intended. TO REMOVE BY FORCE A TYRANNICAL GOVERNMENT.

Thank you;
Timothy Dunn



